BRANTFORD

: ‘ ‘ our delivery copany

April 19, 2010

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319 )
2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,
RE: 2010 3" GENERATION IRM APPLICATION - DECISION AND ORDER

EB-2009-0214

Brantford Power Inc. would like to confirm that the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set
out in Appendix A has been reviewed. Brantford Power Inc. believes these charges are
accurate and therefore has no further comments to submit.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Telephone
519-751-3522
Fax
519-753-6130

Brantford Power Inc,
84 Market Street, F.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8



